الورقة الأولي

A). Language Functions (5 Marks)

1- Finish the Following dialogue:	(5 Marks)
A tourist is asking the way to the museum	
Tourist: Excuse me, can you help me? I'm lost !	
Person: Certainly, (1)?	
Tourist: I'd like to go to the museum, is it far?	
Person: (2) It's about a five-minute walk.	
Tourist: (3)?	
Person: No, It's very easy. I can give you directions.	
Tourist: (4) That's very kind of	f you.
Person: Not at all. Now, go along this street to the traffic lights	•
Tourist: Yes, I can see them.	
Person: Right, at the traffic lights,(5)	
Tourist: So at the traffic lights, I turn left.	
Person: Right. It's at the end of the street.	
Tourist: Great. Thanks again for your help.	
Person: Not at all.	
The answers	
1	
2	
3	
4	
5	

B). Reading Comprehension (10 Marks)

2-	Read and	complete	the text v	with wo	rds from	the follo	wing list:	(4 Marks)

	facili	ies	-	for	-	volleyball	-	at	-	pavements	-	projects
l li	live in a great community. There are lots of sports activities for young people, such as											
	(1) and tennis clubs. There are also many local(2) for											
pe	people of all ages, including a great theatre and a history museum. Our roads have wide											
••••	(3), so it is not a problem (4) disabled											
pe	people to travel around.											
	The answers											
	1											
	2											
	3											
	4											

3- Read the following, then answer the questions: (6 Marks

Everything that is alive needs energy. All animals get the energy they need from food. Think about the human body as an amazing machine. It can do all kinds of things for us. Food is the fuel that helps keep the amazing machine running. Plants use sunlight to make their own food. Animals are not able to do that. Some animals eat plants. Some animals eat other animals as meat. People eat both plants and animals. Since plants make their own food using sunlight, the sun's energy is found in plants.

The sun's energy is very strong. It loses a lot of its strength by the time it goes into a plant. When we eat plants, we get more of the sun's energy than when we eat animals. That's why it is good to eat fruits and vegetables. Like a car that has to be filled with gasoline living things have to eat again and again. Instead of gasoline, living things use food as fuel.

<u>A: C</u>	A: Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d:								
1) \	1) Where do all animals get their energy?								
	a) gasoline	b) plants	c) food	d) peop	ole				
2)	can'i	t use sunlight	t to make thei	r own fo	od.				
	a) Animals	b) Plants	c) Vegetabl	es	d) Fruits				
3)	What could the v	vord (alive) m	nean in this re	ading?					
	a) living	b) dead	c) late	d)	lifeless				
<u>B: A</u>	nswer the followin	g questions:							
4)	What is a good ti	tle for the pa	ssage?						
5)	Where do plants	get their ene	rgy?						
6)	Why do we get n	nore enerav f	rom eating ve	getable	s than we get from eating				
_	meat?	g ,		9	g				
	The answers								
1									
2									
	3								
_	- ·		••••						
5	j								

الورقة الرابعة

C. Vocabulary and Structures (8 Marks)

4-Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d: (3 Marks)									
1- A/an is a place where you can catch a train.									
a) library	b) station	c) bank	d) aquarium						
2- We add the suffix to the verb (educate) to get the noun									
a) –tion	b) -ment	c) -ness	d) –ion						
3-A is a	special secret word that	at you must write or	say before you use a						
computer or a mobil	le phone.								
a) password	b) survey	c) mouse	d) keyboard						
4- If something is	to people, they ca	n easily use it or get	it						
a) unusual	b) available	c) rare	d) uncommon						
5- Last week I saw a	traffic ac	cident which was so	bad and scary.						
a) horrible	b) interesting	c) wonderful	d) pleasing						
6- Don't forget to bring	g me your camera. "For	get" her has the opp	osite meaning						
of "	. ".								
a) remind	b) disremember	c) remember	d) retell						
The answers									
1									
2									
	••••••								
=	••••••								
_		•••••							

الورقة الخامسة

5-Complete th	e sentences with the correct form of the word(s) in brackets: (5 Marks)
1- She wa	as born (at) 25 th November.
2- Have y	ou (never) travelled by plane ?
3- Televis	sions are (expensive) than kettles .
4- We we	ere very (excite) when we heard about our next class trip
5	(Both) the smart TV nor the large TV suits the customer.
5	(Both) the smart TV nor the large TV suits the customer. The Answers
1	The Answers
1 2	The Answers
1 2 3	The Answers

الورقة السادسة

D).Writing (7 Marks)

6- Write a review of about ONE HUNDRED and TEN (110) words on
"Online shopping"
"1c

بالدقهلية	التعليم	ىية ه	الت	ىة	مدير
		J 35.			<i>_</i>

(نصف العام)	للعام الدراسي 2023/ 2024	امتحان شهادة اتمام مرحلة التعليم الاساسي
	الرقم السري	اللغة الانجليزية (لغة أولي – عام)

محافظة									
	Questions	Mark in Figures	Signature	Revised					
	Figures letters 1								
	2								
3									
4									
	5								
	6								
	Total								
			الدرجات	مراجع		الدرجة			
الدرجة مراجع الدرجات مراجع الجمع مراجع الجمع مراجع عام									
مراجع عام									
				ä	، و التعليم بالدقهلي	مديرية التربيا			
	2 (نصف العام)	ىي 2023/ 024	اسي للعام الدراس	م مرحلة التعليم الاسد	متحان شهادة اتما	1			
	اسم اللجنة /								
	قيع الملاحظان	تو				اسم الطالب /			
	حظ الاول	الملا				المادة /			
	إحظ الثاني	الملا	20) / /	.خ /	اليوم و التارب			
•••	نب الدور	مراة							